
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Pulp and Paper Technical Association of Canada 

Spring 2016 Atlantic Branch Meeting 

PAPTAC Atlantic Branch & UNB (Limerick Pulp and Paper Centre) 

Fredericton, New Brunswick 

May 25-27, 2016 

 

This is a general call for presentations to be presented at this year’s general meeting, hosted by the 

PAPTAC Atlantic Branch in Fredericton, New Brunswick at the Crowne Plaza.  

We encourage submissions covering a broad range of topics related to the Pulp and Paper industry in 

Atlantic Canada. For example, presentations in years past have included mill process safety, shifting a mills 

product structure, energy optimization, environmental issues, and quality and process improvement 

projects.  We welcome presentations from mill personnel, suppliers, universities, research institutions, and 

customers of the Pulp and Paper industry.   

The presentations will take place on Thursday, May 23rd , with a welcoming reception the evening prior, a 

banquet the evening of, and a tour of The Limerick Pulp and Paper Centre on Friday, May 27th.  There is a 

$500 award for the best presentation by a mill employee or researcher who collaborated with a member 

mill. 

If you are interested in presenting at this year’s general meeting, please contact your mill champion or 

Carmie Lato by May 6th, 2016. We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

  Carmie Lato 

  Project Manager, PAPTAC National 

  clato@paptac.ca 
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